
 

ALBERTA ACCORDION ASSOCIATION 
(AAC)  

Happy New Year to all AAC members  

Thanks to all who came watched and played at our winter concert. 

Special thanks to all who helped setup and take down and organized the event. 

  

Time to renew your membership, check the website and renew online with our form.  
  

2025 Events 
Accordion A La Carte 
April 12th from 7:00pm - 9:00pm 
The Killarney Glengarry Hall “Accordions can Pop your Socks “  
Tickets will be $30.00 for adults and $15.00 for kids 12-18yrs - no charge for kids under 12yrs 
There will be a cash bar, and we will serve desserts and snacks 



We are calling all performers to get a song or two ready to play for our annual fund raiser. This goes to our 
scholarship fund for the June fesƟval.   Contact Tony Van Ham to play 

***** Tickets will be sold for members and guests. Selling Ɵcket starts on Feb 1st 202,  contact Maureen 
Jarosh for Ɵckets  ***** 

 

AAC Music Festival 
June 21 – 22, 2025 
FesƟval compeƟtors check our website for categories and rule and entry dates.  

 

MEMORIAL 
In memory of a dedicated accordionist Frank Handler.  

Frank passed away  the week before Christmas at the age of 91.  

He has been a member for years of the accordion community, repairing accordions playing for the 
Ukrainian orchestra and Fess’n’Friends.for many years.  

His accordion knowledge and archives were amazing, his encouragement to players of all ages was 
gracious.  

He will be missed.  

 Our condolences to his children.  


